
                                                              
EU Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS 2.0) 

 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
we comment on a.m. directive which is effective since 22nd July 2012 and replaces 
directive 2002/95/EG (RoHS 1.0) on 3rd January 2013.   
 
ESKA Erich Schweizer GmbH follows in principle national and international laws, prevailing 
directives, standards and prescriptions and permanently keeps an eye on all current 
amendments which for example belong to the scope, CE-marking or terms of expiration of 
exceptions. 
 
We guarantee that our products declared as RoHS compliant are designed and produced 
corresponding to Art. 4 of Directive 2011/65/EU. 
 
We take responsibility seriously in our own interest and under the aspect of a maximum 
secureness for products and deliveries. 
 
The following procedure supports the compliance of effective rules and legal specifications: 
 

- Our suppliers are committed to comply with prohibitions of material and duties of 
declaration as per RoHS. Transparency, an intensive, cooperative collaboration 
and a vivid exchange of information are the basis for our business relationships. As 
a result of this we guarantee that the supplied parts correspond to our requirements. 

- Newly developed products which belong to the scope of the RoHS directive are 
RoHS compliant fundamentally.     

 
Our products are designed for multifarious applications in the industrial sector and sometimes 
they do not belong directly to the scope of RoHS 2.0. For all that we modified our production 
process to RoHS compliance with regard to the aspects of environmentalism and the 
protection of human health. 
 
Products which match the safety values of the directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS) are marked with 
„RoHS compliant“ in our documentary and publications.  
 
Feel free to contact us (mail: mail@eska-fuses.de) if you have any questions concerning the 
RoHS 2.0 directive at ESKA products; our team stays at your complete disposal.                     
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